
       PUBLIC HEARING 

February 10, 2016 

 

 

At 8:15 p.m. Supervisor Schiliro stated that the Public Hearing to consider the Brynwood Petition to 

join Water District No. 2, which was adjourned on December 9, 2015, would reconvene in 

accordance with the Order calling the Public Hearing. 

 

The following correspondence was received since the public hearing was opened on December 9, 

2015: 

 

Updated Well Field Assessment Report as part of original Brynwood Petition to join Water District 

No. 2 prepared by Leggette, Brashears & Graham, Inc., dated December 2015, was marked Exhibit 

“F” for the record. 

 

Email from Linda Sage, dated January 22, 2016, with the request that it be read aloud into the 

record, was marked Exhibit “G” for the record. 

 

Letter from Jan Bernstein, President of ROWI, dated January 25, 2016, was marked Exhibit “H” for 

the record. 

 

Report from the Town’s consulting Hydrogeologist, Bill Canavan, HydroEnvironmental Solutions, 

dated February 4, 2016, was marked Exhibit “I” for the record. 

 

A stenographer recorded the minutes of the public hearing including the public comments and those 

minutes are attached as an addendum to the year 2016 minutes. 

 

After all persons were heard who desired to be heard, Councilman D’Angelo moved, seconded by 

Councilman DiGiacinto, that the Public Hearing be closed at 10:15 p.m.  

 

The roll call vote was as follows: 

Ayes:  Councilmen D’Angelo, DiGiacinto, Reiter, Berra, Supervisor Schiliro 

Noes:  None 

 

 

 

       __________________________ 

           Alison Simon, Town Clerk 

 

Dated:  February 16, 2016 


